Pilon, Janet

Subject: Thank you for your support

From: Matt Togeretz

Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 9:54 AM **To:** Pauls, Esther < Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca

Subject: Thank you for your support

Re: Heritage Month

Dear Councillor Esther,

We want to express our strong support for your motion to proclaim December as Christian Heritage Month in the city of Hamilton. We believe that recognizing the month of December as Christian Heritage month is important for our community and deserves attention from all our concerned citizens of Hamilton.

We are all behind you in this effort and look forward to seeing the positive impact it will have on our city. Thank you for bringing this motion in your Council on December 4th, and for all that you do here in Hanilton!

Matt and Mary Togeretz